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NATIONAL FARMERS’ UNION

POTATO POLICY GROUP
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST


To be completed and returned no later than 5pm, Sunday 2 February.
Please note, if your application is successful, the next NFU Potato Policy Group meeting takes place on the 18 February 2025 at NFU HQ, Stoneleigh Park. 

Name:


Occupation:


Address:



Postcode:

NFU member?

(If yes) NFU

Membership No: 


Tel No:




Mobile:



Email:

Biography/Personal Statement:


Signature

Date

Please return completed forms to:
Rupert.Weaver@nfu.org.uk 




































Yes/ Family or business is a member:  		
































[If your farming business operates in more than one NFU region, please indicate that here]





























